
 

From Sarah-Jane Poole: Head of German 

2 November 2018 
   

  
  

Dear Parents & Guardians,  
 

re: 3rd year German film day at Headington School 
  

Abingdon’s German department would like to invite all 3rd boys learning German this year in the 
continuation sets (Miss Poole’s and Ms Peternek’s) to take part in a German film day at Headington 
School. This will take place on Wednesday 14 November and we will leave school at 9am, returning 
in time for the buses.  
 
This is a fantastic opportunity for your son to enhance his German language skills and cultural 
knowledge. The study day will include an introduction to German cinematic history, an exploration of 
Berlin through film as well as interactive opportunities to use the German language.  
 
There will be a small cost of £10 for the trip, to cover the cost of transport to and from Headington 
School. If you would like your son to take part and to give permission for £10 to be added to the 
school bill at the end of this term,  please fill in this Google permission form by ​Monday 5 
November.  
 

https://goo.gl/forms/GdHGBedM4HtNRsK43  
 
Please contact me if you have any queries at ​sarahjane.poole@abingdon.org.uk​.  
 
 

  
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Sarah-Jane Poole 

 
Abingdon School, Park Road, Abingdon, Oxfordshire OX14 1DE 

Tel: +44 (0)1235 521563 
www.abingdon.org.uk 
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